
 

 

30-4-21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

For the last two weeks I have reintroduced the children to our behaviour approach using the work 

published by Paul Dix.  We had started to introduce these ideas and concepts prior to the first lockdown, 

but we never had the chance to fully implement them with both staff and children.  We will continue to 

reference these in our conversations with children.  In brief, we can summarise our three rules for behaviour 

in school as: 

• Be ready 

• Be safe 

• Be respectful 

 

Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHE) Policy 

In line with Government guidance our PSHE policy and overview has been reviewed and updated.  Please 

use the link to read the policy and provide feedback using the Google Form which has seven short 

questions. The form will be open to collect feedback for the next two weeks. Policy and feedback link 

 

Parent Meetings and Reports 

Our successful return back to school has now allowed us to focus on some of the more “normal” parts of 

the school calendar.  With that in mind parents meetings will be held during the week commencing 

Monday 28th June and will follow a similar format to meetings held in the Autumn term.  More information 

will be sent out after half term.  Reports will be written before these meetings and will be used as a 

reference point to discuss your child’s progress and learning. 

 

11+ for current Year 5 pupils 

The leaflets about registering for the selective assessments arrived in school and were distributed this week.  

These leaflets contain all of the information required to register your child for the selective tests . 

Registration opens online on 1st May for parents to complete and the deadline May 31st. The local 

Authority are updating their PowerPoint and as soon as I have this I will post this on the website. 

 

Enjoy the bank holiday, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website                  

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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